
 

 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

Barrington is excited to be the new home for the Seeds of Hope program, 

Backpacks of Hope. This amazing organization provides identified 

students with a backpack of food to take home for the weekend. There are 

currently twelve local schools that benefit from this program. 

We are looking for adult volunteers to help once or twice a week to either 

coordinate food orders, pick-up/drop-off groceries, deliver backpacks to 

schools, and/or supervise our student volunteers while they pack the bags. 

Please consider volunteering to this amazing cause. Any help would be 

appreciated! 

 

If you are interested or have any questions, please email: info@sohopefl.org 

 

Go BOLTS!!! 
 

 


